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See the embedded notes in the draft.  Because the draft is based on compact language
that was submitted to me last session for LRB−4355, some of the notes relate to the
actual language used rather than to concepts.

Pamela J. Kahler
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−2682
E−mail:  pam.kahler@legis.wisconsin.gov


